
  VIGNES LAKE AUGUST 2024 NEWSLETTER 
 

WELCOME 
 
After leaving our flags out for an extended period, our flag inventory has taken a major hit. Approximately 
20 were missing and many had sustained damage by being moved to allow grass mowing. A neighboring 
subdivision has moved to attaching their flags to street signs and light post apparently for similar reasons. In 
addition, the flags are short and once the stake becomes broken, as many of ours are, the flag itself is actually 
touching the ground. For all these reasons the board has elected to stop the practice of placing flags out for 
certain holidays and will instead pursue the option of obtaining red, white and blue bows to place on 
mailboxes for these occasions. 
 

 
 
FINANCIAL 
 
Our bank balance at the end of June was 
$40,322.76.  The 2024 assessment collection 
continues with 8 homeowners still delinquent.  
 

 

YARD of the MONTH 
 
The Yard of the Month for August is awarded to 
19035 Vignes Lake Ave.  
 

 
 
LAKE REPORT 
 
The fountains are scheduled for cleaning this 
month and our water quality continues to be O.K. 
In addition, there seems to be a new batch of 
ducks living on the lake these days. 
 
MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 
Just a reminder when placing large limbs on a 
curb to be picked up, be aware that the truck 
required to handle such items must have overhead 
clearance to access these limbs. Never place large 
limbs under a tree as they will not be picked up. 


